
Sabetha Middle School Report 
To: USD 113 BOE Members 

From: Matt Garber 

Date: 1/2/18 

Re: January BOE Meeting Building Report 

 

 

1. SMS Building Maintenance:  Dean Strathman prepared our building for several 
rentals towards the end of December and monitored all of our equipment 
during the recent cold spell.  We are expecting Schneider to fix several air 
dampers that are working improperly. 
 

2. Boys Basketball:  Our teams will begin their season hosting ACCJHS on Thursday, 
January 4th at 4:30 PM. 
 

3. PTO Spelling Bee:  SMS will host the PTO Spelling Bee on Friday, January 5th starting 
at 1:45 PM. 
 

4. MTSS:  SMS interventions are scheduled during our Seminar time from 2:31 – 3:00 
PM.  All of our interventions are provided by Teachers.  At the start of January, we 
will be reviewing our second round of Progress Monitoring for students currently 
receiving interventions.  We will also be reviewing the second round of FastBridge 
screeners for all students. 
 
 
   
 
 
 

Thanks,  
Matthew D. Garber 
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